
ICT

This term we will be
working on computer
science, this will involve
learning practical skills such
as coding. 

Numeracy

We will working on addition,
subtraction, multiplication and
division. This will be a
consolidation of strategies
previously learned as well as
learning some new strategies. 
This term our topic maths
focus will be angles, symmetry
and transformation. HWB

From 22nd November our P.E
days will change to

Wednesday and Friday to
allow for show rehearsals. 

We will also be learning about
substance misuse and how it

affects the body in HWB. 
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TOPIC THIS TERM
Topic: Light & P5 & 6 Christmas

Show 

This term we will be covering Light
in our topic. Discovering how and
why different light sources are
made, how light travels and the
significance of light in world
festivals. 
We will also be flying off to
Neverland for our Christmas show,
we expect this term to be "all
singing, all dancing". 

DATES THIS TERM
Wed 15th Nov- Aladdin trip 
Fri 17th Nov- PJ day Children in
Need
Wed 22nd Nov & Thurs 23rd Nov-
learner’s conferences 
Mon 27th Nov- Neverland
costumes due in school
Tues 12th Dec- dress rehearsal @
Baptist Church 1.30pm
Wed 13th Dec - Neverland
Performance 5pm @ Dumfries
Baptist Church 

Literacy

This term we will be working on
descriptive writing in literacy. This
will be alongside our existing
spelling and grammar programs 
We will also be continuing our
work on reading
comprehension and our books
in our reading groups.

Religious and Moral
Education: 

This term the children will be
learning about Christianity and

the Christmas story. We will
also be discovering festivals of
light in various world cultures. 

Homework

Homework this term will be
rehearsing songs,
choreography and lines for
the Christmas show. If you
would like any spelling, maths
or reading support at home
please contact via email. 

Lunches: A reminder that lunches should be being completed online at home. Please
get in touch if you would like assistance with how to access this. 

Scan the QR code to
see our weekly wakelet


